
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

16th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Year 9 Progress Reports 
 
Please find enclosed the Year 9 Term 3 Report for your child. This report provides information on the progress 
your child is making in each subject in relation to the end of course target grade. Our reports have been updated 
to ensure that the focus is on how your child can improve their learning in the classroom. We encourage you to 
discuss your child’s learning focus comments to support them in understanding how they can improve their 
learning and make further progress in lessons.   
 
Year 9 Student Progress Evening: 
 
We would like to remind you that the student progress evening will be taking place on Thursday 17th February 
2022. It is highly important that you attend this progress evening in order to get a full understanding of your 
child’s progress at this critical time in their education, it will also be a good opportunity to discuss your child’s 
report. Our progress evenings will continue to take place virtually this year, through the Parents Evening Booking 
System video appointment function. If you require support logging into the system, please refer to the letter sent 
on Wednesday 9th February. You can also contact the school at enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org if you require 
further support.  
 

Upcoming Year 9 Reports: 

 
You can expect your child’s next progress report on the following date: 
 

• w/b 4th July 2022 

If you have any questions please contact Mr Cox, Head of Year 9 at scox@corbytechnicalschool.org. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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